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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Jimmy Ho [jimho.ier@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 11:41 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Notice for Interim Remedial Action/Pilot Test for the Eagle Gas Station (4301 San Leandro 

St., Oakland,Case # RO096)
Attachments: Jamil letter to ERS.pdf

Hello Jerry: 
 
I would like to let you know that the IRA/Pilot Test accepted in your October 2, 2009 letter is tentatively 
scheduled to begin on December 7, 2009, pending the discharge permit from the East Bay MUD.  
 
I also would like to let you know that ERS has been terminated by Mr. Jamil. The termination letter is attached 
herein. A hard copy of the letter will be mailed tomorrow. I am with Innovative Environmental Remediation, 
Inc. Please use this e-mail address and address/phone number shown on the letter for our future correspondence. 
Thanks you so much for working with me on this site closure project.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Jim 


